
November 5, 2007-

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan,  
Ellen Mushlin, Eric Hatcher, Steve DiVirgilio, 43 Lexington Rd

The Board discussed reworking the front entrance.

The Board voted 5-0 to remove the bushes and rocks on the Grafton side of the entrance as a safety issue -to increase 
visibility as cars exit PRVA on to Grafton St.  The Board voted to not to remove the tree. A decorative fence will be 
installed in the spring on both sides of the entrance.

The Board voted in the following positions:

Fred Stevens, president, 3 year term

Eric Hatcher, treasurer

Laurie Guptill, Clerk

Ellen Mushlin and Helena Flanagan, directors

Jeff Grinnell, 4 Meetinghouse Lane, has volunteered to assist Ellen Mushlin with the PRVA web site.

The Board discussed the repair of the front awning.

The Board discussed the 2007 fireplace inspection and fining homeowners who did not comply.

Minutes approved 5-0.

Next meeting Monday November 12 at 6pm 3 Lexington to discuss installation of  
Verizon FIOS.


